COVID-19 Job Site Safety Stand Down

What & When: Construction companies are being asked to conduct a COVID-19 Job Site Safety Stand Down by stopping work on Thursday, April 16, 2020, to talk directly with employees and subcontractors about the respiratory illness associated with a novel coronavirus, COVID-19, including safe work practices and protocols and company safety policies. 
Three Steps to Hold Your Own Stand Down:
STEP 1: Prepare. Compile the information you will need for the stand down.
o	The toolbox talk can be conducted live or by text/email and a coronavirus safety poster can be printed and posted on the job site.
o	Include any guidance from local governments or health officials that may be relevant.
STEP 2: Cover the basics.
o	Stress the importance of disease transmission safety during a global pandemic and encourage workers to following basic infection prevention measures.
o	This stand down will keep workers healthy and safe and help “flatten the curve” of the spread of the virus.
STEP 3: Hold your stand down.
o	If conducting the stand down digitally, attach the packets, or links to the packets, in emails or texts to workers.
o	If the stand down will be in person, strictly enforce social distancing guidelines during the talk. Everyone should stand at least six feet apart and do not conduct the stand down with groups larger than 10.
Continuously ensure workers and subcontractors who are on the jobsite follow social distancing and other coronavirus infection prevention measures after the stand down.
